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Honorable Members In Session: 

SUBJECT: Front Street Water Main Relocation Project (PN:ZC96) - 
Extension of Contract Bidding Period 

SUMMARY 

The bidding period for the subject project has been extended for three 
(3) weeks, until August 1, 1989, to allow sufficient time for the 
issuance of an addendum and for the contractors to adjust their bids to 
include additional work required on the project. This report is .for 
information only. 

BACKGROUND 

The City Council approved advertising for bids on June 13, 1989, with 
bid opening on July 11, 1989. Since the approval to advertise was 
given, the State Reclamation Board has required design enhancements to 
the project. 

These requirements will be incorporated into the construction contract 
documents by addendum. Additional time will be required to provide 
sufficient time for contractors to reflect these changes in their bids. 
Therefore, it is necessary to extend the bidding period from July 11, 
1989, to August 1, 1989. Notices were sent on June 30, 1989, by 
certified mail, informing contractors of the extended bidding period. 

The original construction cost estimate for the project was $161,150. 
Additional costs associated with the proposed design enhancements will 
be detailed in a future staff report to City Council. 
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FINANCIAL DATA 

The Front Street Water Main Relocation project's current budget is 
$202,480 in Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency Downtown Tax 
Increment Funds (206). Additional Tax Increment Funds will be requested 
to cover the cost of design enhancement in a future staff report to City 
Council via the Budget and Finance Committee. 

POLICY CONSIDERATIONS 

Not applicable. 

MBE/WBE EFFORTS  

No impact. 

RECOMMENDATION 
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It is recommended that the City Council approve a three week extension 
of the bidding period for the Front Street Water Main Relocation 
project, from July 11, 1989 to August 1, 1989. 

Respectfully submitted, 

i4A., THOMAS M. FINLEY 
Engineering Division Manager 
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